| Student Affairs | Committee | Meeting | <b>Agenda</b> |
|-----------------|-----------|---------|---------------|
|-----------------|-----------|---------|---------------|

Date: 5/22/23

| Facilitator: |  |
|--------------|--|
| Note-taker:  |  |

| Present: |
|----------|
|----------|

| Not Present: |  |
|--------------|--|
| NOL Present. |  |
|              |  |

## ANNOUNCEMENTS:

## Next SAC meetings —

| Time   | Issue/agenda item                                                                                  | Discussion | Decisions | Follow-up/Action<br>Items |
|--------|----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------|------------|-----------|---------------------------|
| 1:30pm | Vote on April minutes.                                                                             |            |           |                           |
| 1:35pm | Shoutouts need to be completed needs help sending emails depending on the # of shoutouts received. |            |           |                           |
| 1:50pm | Confirming membership for next year. SAC needs new chair and members.                              |            |           |                           |

| Time | Issue/agenda item                                                                            | Discussion | Decisions | Follow-up/Action<br>Items |
|------|----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------|------------|-----------|---------------------------|
| 2:05 | Finals Event – confirm/deny                                                                  |            |           |                           |
| 2:15 | How can SAC help Student Affairs in the future and help with events?  (Maybe can give input) |            |           |                           |